
 

 

   PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

 
The Planning and Zoning Commission meeting scheduled for  

Monday, August 14, 2023 at 7:30 p.m.  
HAS BEEN CANCELLED 

 

 

 
      The next Planning and Zoning Commission meeting is scheduled for 

September 18, 2023 
 

 

MEETING LOCATION: 
Lake in the Hills Village Hall 

600 Harvest Gate 
Lake in the Hills, IL  60156 

 

 
The Village of Lake in the Hills is subject to the requirements of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990.  
Individuals with disabilities who plan to attend this meeting and who require certain accommodations so that 
they can observe and/or participate in this meeting, or who have questions, regarding the accessibility of the 
meeting or the Village’s facilities, should contact the Village’s ADA Coordinators at 847-960-7400 TTD (847-
658-4511) promptly to allow the Village to make reasonable accommodations for those persons. 


